NOTICE

Date: 05.03.2024

Subject: Compliance with AP Pollution Control Board Regulations

It has come to our attention that the AP Pollution Control Board, Regional Office, Visakhapatnam, has
received complaints from the public regarding air pollution issues stemming from the operation of coal
screening and slag crushing & screening units established in the surrounding areas of M/s. Rashtirya Ispat
Nigam Ltd., as well as Autonagar & Pedagantyada industrial areas.

Upon inspection of the aforementioned areas by APPCB officials, it has been informed that certain
unauthorized agencies are conducting coal screening and slag crushing & screening activities openly in the
industrial plots located in Pedagantyada and Autonagar without establishing the necessary air pollution
control systems and without obtaining permissions from the APPCB.

In light of these findings, all RINL customers of coke dust & sludge, LD slag and Muck & Debris products

operating in these areas are hereby advised to produce the consent order/authorization issued by the APPCB.

If processing is done through further agencies, customers are advised to obtain confirmation of valid APPCB
consent from the agencies involved and ensure they are authorized units.

This directive is issued to ensure compliance with the regulations set forth by the AP Pollution Control
Board and to mitigate the adverse environmental impacts associated with unauthorized industrial activities.

Your cooperation in adhering to these instructions is crucial for maintaining environmental sustainability
and regulatory compliance within our industrial operations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards
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